
Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

 

The School Management Committee is happy to inform all the parents that a 10% subsidy in 

monthly Fee for September 2020 to October 2020 is announced by the Board of Directors 

Indian Schools in Oman. 

As few parents have already made payment for September 2020 to October 2020 applicable 

discount or any excess paid by parents will be adjusted in the following months' fee. 

Parents are requested to pay the fee at the school counter between 8:30 am to 1:00 pm from 

Saturday to Thursday or transfer school fee online and forward details to the accounts 

department at accounts@indianschoolsalalah.com  

We appreciate your usual support to pay all dues on time to enjoy uninterrupted learning and 

access to forthcoming TERM END ASSESSMENT. 

Stay Home, Stay Safe and Stay Supportive. 

 

Regards 

Accounts Department 
Indian School Salalah 


